
OFFICE CLOSURE 

The Village of Hilton Beach Council has been closely monitoring the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and continues to observe Algoma Public 

Health’s recommendations.  Our first priority is the continued safety of our 

employees and our residents.  Public health officials continue to advise that 

social distancing is the most effective strategy to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19.  As such, the Village office will be closed until further notice. 

We will, however, be in the office so if you require assistance, please 

contact us by telephone at 705-246-2242 or by email at 

info@hiltonbeach.com.   

Any payments may be made online through most Canadian banking 

facilities or by cheque which can be mailed or placed in the drop box at the 

Village office.  
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